

Office of Faculty Senate

MEMORANDUM

TO: Faculty Senate

FROM: The Faculty Affairs Committee

RE: Changes to Faculty Manual Section II.D Ethics in Public Service

DATE: March 8, 2023

All University personnel are required to comply with the Washington State Ethics Law (RCW 42.52), which was recently updated, leading to the creation of Executive Policy #45. In addition, changes to Section II.D of the Faculty Manual were recommended to the Faculty Senate by Danielle A. Hess, the executive director of Policy and Governance. The Faculty Affairs Committee has reviewed the recommended changes, which reference EP #45 and then focus on policy specific to faculty, and recommend these changes to the Faculty Senate for review. The attached file contains a redlined and clean copy of the suggested changes.